
I strongly oppose the removal of any of the wild horses in Theodore Roosevelt National Park.  It is their 

rightful land, and good for tourism. Those horses have unique genetics, and are a treasured resource of 

North Dakota. Theodore Roosevelt National Park must redesignate the wild horses as wildlife not 

livestock.  You need to keep the precious wild horses ! 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Carolena Larsen 

 

  


